

## Rye Community Primary School & Starfish Pre-school The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk



Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin office@ryeprimary.co.uk 01797 222825

8th March 2023

Dear Families,

Re: Recent visit by Ofsted inspectors -- Tuesday, 28th February to Wednesday, 1st March 2023

As I am sure you are aware, Ofsted inspectors conducted a graded inspection of Rye Community Primary school, over two days, exactly a week ago today. The inspection was part of the regular inspection cycle and we were prepared for their visit.

Our families, pupils and staff were calm, purposeful and welcoming throughout the whole process. I would like to thank each and every member of our community for their hard work and support.

The Ofsted inspectors provided the leadership team with their provisional judgement last week. However, we are unable to share this judgement with our community – including our staff, our pupils and their families – until the report is officially published. The provisional report will take some time to be checked, verified, and moderated: meaning that we anticipate the final report to be released in April.

In the meantime, we would like to thank you all – members of the Rye Community Family – for your support, hardwork and engagement. Together, we can continue to Dream, believe and achieve.

Yours faithfully,

martin

Miss Martin

Headteacher

